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Since my stay at the ASRC in Tokai is close to the end this year, I would like to
summarize my research and activities at the ASRC with my deep gratitude to all the
mambers of the ASRC. I wrote 8 papers and have been still preparing other two
papers, while I was staying at the ASRC, about which I want to review briefly in this
talk. There are still on-going projects with the colleagues at the ASRC, I will
continue to work together with them in the future. I attended two times at the
Reimei workshops and gave seminars there and also presented a review talk at
Hadron Caffe. I also participated in the International Conference, QNP 2018, which
was held in Tsukuba, last November. In January in this year, I visited Masa
Harada’s group in Nagoya, where I also talked about the heavy baryons in a pion
mean-field approach. In addition to the physics, I have spent wonderful days,
visiting several different places in Japan: Mito, Karuizawa, Tsukuba, Hitachi Naka,
Aomori, and other beautiful places. Of course I also walked around in Tokai as a
Tokai citizen. The selected photos will be presented together with physics in this
talk. Again, I express my deep gratitude to all the members of the ASRC, especially,
to Philipp Gubler, Emiko Hiyama, Atsushi Hosaka, Toshiki Maruyama, Hiroyuki
Sako, Takayasu Sekihara, and Kiyoshi Tanida. I am very grateful to the director
Makoto Oka for inviting me to the ASRC and for collaboration on hadrons in the
strong magnetic fields. Last but not the least I owe many things to Ms. Kieko Iioka.
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